
 

  

04.21.2020 
 
Dear Customers, Suppliers, and Partners 
The new DPCM of the Italian government has ordered that production activities remain suspended 
until May 03, 2020, unless further extensions are made. 
 
Sales and customer support activities will remain operational throughout the period. 
For any need, we can be regularly reached on +39 011 800 55 00 or by writing 
to delfin@delfinvacuums.it. 
 
We continue to act responsibly for the protection of all and to be able to overcome this hard 
moment together, we stay at home! 
 
Antonino Siclari 
CEO - Delfin S.R.L. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

01.04.2020 
 
Dear Customers, Suppliers and Partners 
  
We are all aware that the current emergency situation caused by the Coronavirus epidemic, is 
putting a lot of pressure on our companies. 
  
This unexpected and exceptional situation is having a strong impact on every segment of 
domestic and international economies, with heavy consequences on all businesses. 
  
In this emergency it is of utmost importance to guarantee the regular efficiency of the chain of 
payments, as an essential condition for the survival of businesses and the preservation of jobs. 
Each one of us must therefore act responsibly , in the interest of all, and seek financial support 
with the deputed parties and institutions, such as banks, emergency public funding, and the like, 
without disrupting the regular course of business payments. 
  
Delfin deeply feels such responsibility, towards its suppliers and employees, and guarantees that 
all payments towards them will be honored punctually. 
At the same time, Delfin expects from its customers and business partners the same responsible 
attitude and commitment to honor payments within the agreed terms. 
  
Wishing that this emergency situation will end as soon as possible, and to be back to business as 
usual, let’s overcome this together with COURAGE and continue CREATING VALUE. 
  
Antonino Siclari 
CEO - Delfin S.R.L. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

24.03.202 
Dear Customers, Suppliers and Partners, 
  
In this tough time for all our Countries and Populations, living in a world without barriers, 
everyone needs to look at the future with trust. In such circumstances, Delfin thoughts and 
friendship are for all our Customers, Suppliers and Partners all around the world, so that none 
of you shall have to cope with Covid19. 
  
Delfin has already taken all necessary measures to keep working non-stop and Creating Value 
at your side. All Delfin staff remains committed to answering your needs, which is still our 
main goal. 
  
Abiding by Italian government laws, Delfin suspends production activities until April 3, 2020, 
unless further extensions - you will be informed, in such circumstances. 
Unfortunately, during this time we will not be able to receive or ship goods, but we are 
planning our goods production in order to minimize possible delays when activities will 
resume. 
  
Let us stick together to win this battle. 
  
Kind Regards 
Antonino Siclari 
DELFIN SRL CEO 

 


